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Governor Evers’ Budget Address Outlines

Plan for Continued Prosperity

The Governor’s 2023-2025 Budget Address announces major investments to continue
our state’s historic positive trajectory.

MADISON – Today, Governor Evers delivered his 2023-25 Budget Address, highlighting his
priorities for Wisconsinites. In response, the Democratic members of the Joint Committee on
Finance released the following statement:

“The Governor’s budget demonstrates Democrats’ continued commitment to
building safe and healthy communities and supporting our vibrant workforce for
generations to come. Budgets are about priorities, and Governor Evers made clear
tonight that his priorities remain rooted in doing what’s best for our kids,
strengthening our economy, and protecting our natural resources.

“Governor Evers’ exceptional leadership through unprecedented challenges
places our state in an extraordinary financial position, and we’re excited to
continue the momentum. As members of the Joint Committee on Finance, we look
forward to supporting the historic investments outlined in the Governor’s budget
to make Wisconsin the best place to live, work, and raise a family.”
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